NHC: The Department of Planning and Investment approves extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 
Nhi Hiep Brick-Tile Co-Operation announced the Documentary No. 161/ DKKD dated 21 Apr 2020 of Binh Duong Department of Planning and Investment on extending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:
According to content of the Documentary No. 06/ 20/ CV - NHC dated 31 Mar 2020 of the Company on a request for an extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020, the Business Registration Division of Binh Duong Department of Planning and Investment gave the opinion as follows:

Clause 2, article 136 of the Law on Enterprise No. 68/ 2014/ QH13 dated 26 Nov 2014 states clearly: “An annual general meeting shall be held within 04 months from the end of the fiscal year. At the request of the Board of Directors, the business registration authority may extend this deadline. Nevertheless, the time limit shall not exceed 06 months from the end of the fiscal year.”
Accordingly, the Company is allowed to extend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders, but not over 06 months from the end of the fiscal year.

